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19 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Llywydd, 

 

Intimation of Bill passed by the Senedd Cymru 

Environment (Air Quality and Soundscapes) (Wales) Bill 

 

I am writing in response to your letter of 29th November in which you informed me that 

the Environment (Air Quality and Soundscapes) (Wales) Bill was passed by the 

Senedd on 28th November. 

 

I can confirm that I do not intend to make an order under section 114 of the 

Government of Wales Act 2006.  

 

However, as Secretary of State for Wales I do take objection to some of the policies 

that this Bill will help to enact. I will therefore be writing in due course to the relevant 

Welsh Government Minister to set out my concerns in further detail. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rt Hon David TC Davies MP 
Secretary of State for Wales 

Ysgrifennydd Gwladol Cymru 
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